Moratorium on the RHNA Numbers

Sun 11/8/2020 11:06 AM

To: Regional Housing Need Allocation <rhna@bayareametro.gov>

*External Email*

Dear Sir

| am a resident of Los Altos California for the past 30 years.

The RHNA numbers given to Los Altos are impossible to meet. The City has approved projects, but
because of the Covid-19 pandemic, many are not being built. Developers are running onto financial
trouble .

As a regular citizen, you may not listen to me, but | hope you will. The threats from your agency is not
helping, but only adding stress to oor lives.

| strongly recommend a moratorium on all RHNA requirements until the Covid -19 pandemic is over.
Sincerely

Roberta Phillips






